
Other Articles in this Issue

Wisconsin Hospitals Provided $2.1 Billion in Community Benefits and Charity Care in 2022
President’s Column: Hospital Price Transparency Critics Omit Facts
DHS Releases Study of LTC System in Wisconsin
Stoughton Health’s Tom Fendrick Receives WHA 2023 Trustee Award
WHA Foundation Presents 2023 Global Vision Community Partnership Award to Gundersen Health System

Vol. 67, Issue 47 Thursday, November 30, 2023

WHA Foundation Presents 2023 Global Vision Community Partnership
Award to Gundersen Health System

On Nov. 6, WHA Foundation’s Executive Director, Leigh Ann Larson, traveled to La Crosse to
present the award to one of the winners of this year’s Global Vision Community Partnership
Award.
 
Taking Medicine to the Streets - St. Clare Health Mission Street Medicine – Gundersen Health System
The Taking Medicine to the Streets program provides medical care to unhoused populations. The goal of the program is to engage
people experiencing homelessness wherever they are, on their own terms, helping to reduce barriers to medical care and decrease
health disparities.
 
Congratulations to Gundersen Health System for this very deserving community program.

L to R: Leigh Ann Larson, WHA Foundation Executive Director; Jason Larson, Executive Director, St. Clare Health Mission; Sandy Brekke,
Senior Consultant, Office of Population Health, Gundersen Health System
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